
09/09/2021 

MR Steven Ghrachie 
ST 
NSW 
steve.fga@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0393 - 28 Lockwood Avenue BELROSE NSW 2085

I fully support this DA application. In my view it is a great addition to the local community. 

The plans are great and I love the open spaces and community spaces provided in the plans. 

Sent: 9/09/2021 9:04:41 PM
Subject: Online Submission


